
The Baldwin Park Housing Authority (BPHA) will be accepting pre-applications on-line for its Housing 
Choice Voucher (Section 8), Public Housing, and Public Based Vouchers Waiting List Lottery beginning on 
Tuesday, August 2, 2016 at 8:00am and Closing on Tuesday, August 9, 2016 at 8:00am. Pre-applications 
will NOT be available at the BPHA Office. You may complete a pre-application online once the waiting 
list has opened at: www.waitlistcheck.com/CA2295  
 
See link for more information 
 
https://www.baldwinpark.com/community-development/housing/section-8  
 

http://www.waitlistcheck.com/CA2295
https://www.baldwinpark.com/community-development/housing/section-8

